
Spring OUTDOOR School Portraits will be taken at 

Blossom Hill Elementary 

Friday, March 20, 2015 

Lasting Memories  is looking forward to working with Blossom Hill families 

 as your school photographer this spring! 

Ordering information will be sent home about a week before Picture Day. 

 Please feel free to contact us at  (916) 259-1356 


